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20th July, 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Mrs. Sue Wilson, who has been working as a Midday Supervisor at Lionel Walden Primary School 

for the last two years, will be leaving us at the end of this term.  Mrs. Wilson has been 

successful in finding full time employment.  We wish her well in her new job. 

 

Mrs. Claire Tibbitts will also be leaving us tomorrow.  Mrs. Tibbitts has been working in the 

school kitchen for three years.  She has been successful in securing a position as a graphic 

designer closer to her home.  We also wish her well for the future. 

 

Our school website has information relating to these positions – the closing date is 28th July.  

Interviews will take place during the last week of August. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 


